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Heller Announces More Than $200,000 For Elko Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Elko Regional Airport $213,750 to construct phase two of an aircraft rescue and fire fighting building.     
“Wildfires in Nevada require a substantial amount of resources to fight every year and our firefighters should have access to everything they need to protect our communities.  It is critical that the Elko Regional Airport has resources to contribute to that effort.  Securing necessary funding to develop and improve these facilities plays an essential role in protecting our communities and preserving the surrounding lands. I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  

The grant for the Elko Regional Airport will provide funds for the second phase of construction on the aircraft rescue and firefighting building. Elko Regional Airport is a non-hub primary airport located in Elko, Nevada. 
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